
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 
Dear Gareth, 
 
Thank you for your letter 16 January and for enclosing the publication of the 
Response to the Mayor’s draft consultation budget 2017-18. 
 
As you are aware the Mayor responded on behalf of OPDC to your letter. I shall 
therefore not be adding any further detail other than that set out in the Mayor's 
letter of response to you. Therefore please find attached a copy of that response 
for completeness. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Victoria Hills 
Chief Executive Officer 
Old Oak and Park Royal Development Corporation 
cc: Lucy Pickering, Assembly Scrutiny Manager 
 Fiona Fletcher-Smith, GLA Director 
 Doug Wilson, OPDC Chief Finance Officer 

Gareth Bacon AM 
Chairman of the Budget and Performance Committee 
City Hall,  
The Queens Walk 
London 
SE1 2AA 
 
 
 

 

 

Date: 07 February 2017 


